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future.
Geographies of the Holocaust Anne Kelly Knowles 2014-09-19 “[A] pioneering work .
. . Shed[s] light on the historic events surrounding the Holocaust from place,
space, and environment-oriented perspectives.” —Rudi Hartmann, PhD, Geography and
Environmental Sciences, University of Colorado This book explores the geographies
of the Holocaust at every scale of human experience, from the European continent
to the experiences of individual human bodies. Built on six innovative case
studies, it brings together historians and geographers to interrogate the places
and spaces of the genocide. The cases encompass the landscapes of particular
places (the killing zones in the East, deportations from sites in Italy, the camps
of Auschwitz, the ghettos of Budapest) and the intimate spaces of bodies on
evacuation marches. Geographies of the Holocaust puts forward models and a
research agenda for different ways of visualizing and thinking about the Holocaust
by examining the spaces and places where it was enacted and experienced. “An
excellent collection of scholarship and a model of interdisciplinary collaboration
. . . The volume makes a timely contribution to the ongoing emergence of the
spatial humanities and will undoubtedly advance scholarly and popular
understandings of the Holocaust.” —H-HistGeog “An important work . . . and could
be required reading in any number of courses on political geography, GIS, critical
theory, biopolitics, genocide, and so forth.” —Journal of Historical Geography
“Both students and researchers will find this work to be immensely informative and
innovative . . . Essential.” —Choice
Dry Tears Nechama Tec 1984 The author describes how her family escaped the Nazi
destruction of the Polish Jewish community by pretending to be Christians and
hiding out with Catholic families
Denying the Holocaust Deborah E. Lipstadt 2012-12-18 The denial of the Holocaust
has no more credibility than the assertion that the earth is flat. Yet there are
those who insist that the death of six million Jews in Nazi concentration camps is
nothing but a hoax perpetrated by a powerful Zionist conspiracy. Sixty years ago,
such notions were the province of pseudohistorians who argued that Hitler never
meant to kill the Jews, and that only a few hundred thousand died in the camps
from disease; they also argued that the Allied bombings of Dresden and other
cities were worse than any Nazi offense, and that the Germans were the “true
victims” of World War II. For years, those who made such claims were dismissed as
harmless cranks operating on the lunatic fringe. But as time goes on, they have
begun to gain a hearing in respectable arenas, and now, in the first full-scale
history of Holocaust denial, Deborah Lipstadt shows how—despite tens of thousands
of living witnesses and vast amounts of documentary evidence—this irrational idea

Survivors, Victims, and Perpetrators Joel E. Dimsdale 1980 First published in
1980. Routledge is an imprint of Taylor & Francis, an informa company.
Utmost Savagery Joseph Alexander 2014-03-15 On November 20, l943, in the first
trial by fire of America's fledgling amphibious assault doctrine, five thousand
men stormed the beaches of Tarawa, a seemingly invincible Japanese island fortress
barely the size of the Pentagon parking lots (three-hundred acres!). Before the
first day ended, one third of the Marines who had crossed Tarawa's deadly reef
under murderous fire were killed, wounded, or missing. In three days of fighting,
four Americans would win the Medal of Honor. And six-thousand combatants would
die. Now, Col. Joseph Alexander, a combat Marine himself, presents the full story
of Tarawa in all its horror and glory: the extreme risks, the horrific combat, and
the heroic breakthroughs. Based on exhaustive research, never-before-published
accounts from Marine survivors, and new evidence from Japanese sources, Colonel
Alexander captures the grit, guts, and relentless courage of United States Marines
overcoming outrageous odds to deliver victory for their country.
Learning from the Germans Susan Neiman 2019-08-27 As an increasingly polarized
America fights over the legacy of racism, Susan Neiman, author of the contemporary
philosophical classic Evil in Modern Thought, asks what we can learn from the
Germans about confronting the evils of the past In the wake of white nationalist
attacks, the ongoing debate over reparations, and the controversy surrounding
Confederate monuments and the contested memories they evoke, Susan Neiman’s
Learning from the Germans delivers an urgently needed perspective on how a country
can come to terms with its historical wrongdoings. Neiman is a white woman who
came of age in the civil rights–era South and a Jewish woman who has spent much of
her adult life in Berlin. Working from this unique perspective, she combines
philosophical reflection, personal stories, and interviews with both Americans and
Germans who are grappling with the evils of their own national histories. Through
discussions with Germans, including Jan Philipp Reemtsma, who created the
breakthrough Crimes of the Wehrmacht exhibit, and Friedrich Schorlemmer, the East
German dissident preacher, Neiman tells the story of the long and difficult path
Germans faced in their effort to atone for the crimes of the Holocaust. In the
United States, she interviews James Meredith about his battle for equality in
Mississippi and Bryan Stevenson about his monument to the victims of lynching, as
well as lesser-known social justice activists in the South, to provide a
compelling picture of the work contemporary Americans are doing to confront our
violent history. In clear and gripping prose, Neiman urges us to consider the
nuanced forms that evil can assume, so that we can recognize and avoid them in the
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not only has continued to gain adherents but has become an international movement,
with organized chapters, “independent” research centers, and official publications
that promote a “revisionist” view of recent history. Lipstadt shows how Holocaust
denial thrives in the current atmosphere of value-relativism, and argues that this
chilling attack on the factual record not only threatens Jews but undermines the
very tenets of objective scholarship that support our faith in historical
knowledge. Thus the movement has an unsuspected power to dramatically alter the
way that truth and meaning are transmitted from one generation to another.
Rescue and Resistance Macmillan Library Reference USA. 1999 Profiles 166 men and
women who struggled to save Jews from German aggression during World War II, and
includes brief biographies of major Nazi figures
The Protocols of the Learned Elders of Zion Sergei Nilus 2019-02-26 "The Protocols
of the Elders of Zion" is almost certainly fiction, but its impact was not.
Originating in Russia, it landed in the English-speaking world where it caused
great consternation. Much is made of German anti-semitism, but there was fertile
soil for "The Protocols" across Europe and even in America, thanks to Henry Ford
and others.
Holocaust Education Stuart Foster 2020-07-06 Teaching and learning about the
Holocaust is central to school curriculums in many parts of the world. As a field
for discourse and a body of practice, it is rich, multidimensional and innovative.
But the history of the Holocaust is complex and challenging, and can render
teaching it a complex and daunting area of work. Drawing on landmark research into
teaching practices and students’ knowledge in English secondary schools, Holocaust
Education: Contemporary challenges and controversies provides important knowledge
about and insights into classroom teaching and learning. It sheds light on key
challenges in Holocaust education, including the impact of misconceptions and
misinformation, the dilemmas of using atrocity images in the classroom, and
teaching in ethnically diverse environments. Overviews of the most significant
debates in Holocaust education provide wider context for the classroom evidence,
and contribute to a book that will act as a guide through some of the most vexed
areas of Holocaust pedagogy for teachers, teacher educators, researchers and
policymakers.
Holocaust Justice Michael J. Bazyler 2005-04-01 The Holocaust was not only the
greatest murder in history; it was also the greatest theft. Historians estimate
that the Nazis stole roughly $230 billion to $320 billion in assets (figured in
today’s dollars), from the Jews of Europe. Since the revelations concerning the
wartime activities of the Swiss banks first broke in the late 1990s, an everwidening circle of complicity and wrongdoing against Jews and other victims has
emerged in the course of lawsuits waged by American lawyers. These suits involved
German corporations, French and Austrian banks, European insurance companies, and
double thefts of art—first by the Nazis, and then by museums and private
collectors refusing to give them up. All of these injustices have come to light
thanks to the American legal system. Holocaust Justice is the first book to tell
the complete story of the legal campaign, conducted mainly on American soil, to
address these injustices. Michael Bazyler, a legal scholar specializing in human
rights and international law, takes an in-depth look at the series of lawsuits
that gave rise to a coherent campaign to right historical wrongs. Diplomacy,
individual pleas for justice by Holocaust survivors and various Jewish
organizations for the last fifty years, and even suits in foreign courts, had not
worked. It was only with the intervention of the American courts that elderly
Holocaust survivors and millions of other wartime victims throughout the world
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were awarded compensation, and equally important, acknowledgment of the crimes
committed against them. The unique features of the American system of
justice—which allowed it to handle claims that originated over fifty years ago and
in another part of the world—made it the only forum in the world where Holocaust
claims could be heard. Without the lawsuits brought by American lawyers, Bazyler
asserts, the claims of the elderly survivors and their heirs would continue to be
ignored. For the first time in history, European and even American corporations
are now being forced to pay restitution for war crimes totaling billions of
dollars to Holocaust survivors and other victims. Bazyler deftly tells the
unfolding stories: the Swiss banks’ attempt to hide dormant bank accounts
belonging to Holocaust survivors or heirs of those who perished in the war; German
private companies that used slave laborers during World War II—including American
subsidiaries in Germany; Italian, Swiss and German insurance companies that
refused to pay on prewar policies; and the legal wrangle going on today in
American courts over art looted by the Nazis in wartime Europe. He describes both
the human and legal dramas involved in the struggle for restitution, bringing the
often-forgotten voices of Holocaust survivors to the forefront. He also addresses
the controversial legal and moral issues over Holocaust restitution and the
ethical debates over the distribution of funds. With an eye to the future, Bazyler
discusses the enduring legacy of Holocaust restitution litigation, which is
already being used as a model for obtaining justice for historical wrongs on both
the domestic and international stage.
History and Memory: Lessons from the Holocaust Saul Friedländer 2014-10-01 This
ePaper, History and Memory: lessons from the Holocaust, presents the original text
of the Leçon inaugurale delivered by Professor Saul Friedländer on 23 September
2014 at the Maison de la Paix, which marked the opening of the academic year of
the Graduate Institute, Geneva. The lecture highlights an original analysis of the
evolution of German memory since the end of World War II and its consequences on
the writing of history. Generations of historians have been particularly marked in
a differentiated manner, depending on their personal proximity to the war, but
also on collective representations conveyed by film and television in a globalised
world. Saul Friedländer is Emeritus Professor at the University of California Los
Angeles (UCLA). He won numerous awards, including the Pulitzer Prize in 2008 for
his book The Years of Extermination: Nazi Germany and the Jews, 1939-1945. In
1963, he received his PhD from the Graduate Institute of International Studies in
Geneva, where he taught until 1988.
Holocaust and Human Behavior Facing History and Ourselves 2017-03-24 Holocaust and
Human Behavior uses readings, primary source material, and short documentary films
to examine the challenging history of the Holocaust and prompt reflection on our
world today
The Diary of a Young Girl Anne Frank 2010-09-15 THE DEFINITIVE EDITION •
Discovered in the attic in which she spent the last years of her life, Anne
Frank’s remarkable diary has since become a world classic—a powerful reminder of
the horrors of war and an eloquent testament to the human spirit. Updated for the
75th Anniversary of the Diary’s first publication with a new introduction by Nobel
Prize–winner Nadia Murad “The single most compelling personal account of the
Holocaust ... remains astonishing and excruciating.”—The New York Times Book
Review In 1942, with Nazis occupying Holland, a thirteen-year-old Jewish girl and
her family fled their home in Amsterdam and went into hiding. For the next two
years, until their whereabouts were betrayed to the Gestapo, they and another
family lived cloistered in the “Secret Annex” of an old office building. Cut off
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from the outside world, they faced hunger, boredom, the constant cruelties of
living in confined quarters, and the ever-present threat of discovery and death.
In her diary Anne Frank recorded vivid impressions of her experiences during this
period. By turns thoughtful, moving, and amusing, her account offers a fascinating
commentary on human courage and frailty and a compelling self-portrait of a
sensitive and spirited young woman whose promise was tragically cut short.
Lesson Plans for Daily Life Through History Greenwood (NA) 2006 Brings history
lessons to life with 50 document-based lesson plans to accompany Daily Life
through History.
The World of Anne Frank Betty Merti 1998 Provides background information on Anne
Frank and her times
Teaching about the Holocaust in English Secondary Schools Alice Pettigrew 2009 The
ground-breaking report Teaching About the Holocaust in English Secondary Schools:
An empirical study of national trends, perspectives and practice explores when,
where, how and why the Holocaust is taught in state-maintained secondary schools
in England.The challenges and issues identified have been used to design and
develop the world's first research-informed programme of teacher professional
development in Holocaust education. The landmark national research that underpins
this report employed a two-phase mixed methodology. This comprised an online
survey which was completed by more than 2,000 respondents and follow-up interviews
with 68 teachers in 24 different schools throughout England. The report is the
largest endeavour of its kind in the United Kingdom in both scope and scale. The
authors hope it will be of considerable value to all those concerned with the
advancement and understanding of Holocaust education both in the UK and
internationally.
The Origins of the Holocaust Michael Robert Marrus 1989-01-01 Diese Reihe bietet
erstmals eine Basissammlung von Faksimiles englischsprachiger historischer Artikel
zu allen Aspekten der Vernichtung der europäischen Juden. Die große Anzahl von
annähernd 300 Aufsätzen aus 84 Zeitschriften und Sammlungen ermöglicht den Lesern,
sich einen Überblick über diesen Themenkomplex zu verschaffen. Die Reihe beginnt
mit einem Rückblick auf die Wurzeln des Antisemitismus und einer Darstellung der
verschiedenen wissenschaftlichen Methoden zur Erforschung des Holocaust. Die Reihe
endet mit der Dokumentation der Befreiung der Konzentrationslager und mit
Aufsätzen zu den Kriegsverbrecherprozessen. Der Erscheinungszeitraum umfasst die
Jahre 1950 bis 1987, zu den Verfassern gehören beispielsweise Jakob Katz, Saul
Friedländer, Eberhard Jäckel, Bruno Bettelheim und Herbert A. Strauss.
Reflections on the Holocaust Julia Zarankin 2011
Elie Wiesel's Night Harold Bloom 2009-01-01 Discusses the characters, plot and
writing of Night by Elie Wiesel. Includes critical essays on the novel and a brief
biography of the author.
Weekly Weather and Crop Bulletin 1994
Lessons and Legacies XII Wendy Lower 2017-02-15 Lessons and Legacies XII explores
new directions in research and teaching in the field of Holocaust studies. The
essays in this volume present the most cutting-edge methods and topics shaping
Holocaust studies today, from a variety of disciplines: forensics, environmental
history, cultural studies, religious studies, labor history, film studies, history
of medicine, sociology, pedagogy, and public history. This rich compendium reveals
how far Holocaust studies have reached into cultural studies, perpetrator history,
and comparative genocide history. Scholars, laypersons, teachers, and the myriad
organizations devoted to Holocaust memorialization and education will find these
essays useful and illuminating.
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The Historiography of Genocide Anton Weiss-Wendt 2008-02-13 The Historiography of
Genocide is an indispensable guide to the development of the emerging discipline
of genocide studies and the only available assessment of the historical literature
pertaining to genocides.
Why Should We Teach about the Holocaust? Jolanta Ambrosewicz-Jacobs 2005
The Encyclopaedia Britannica 1911
Guidelines for Teaching about the Holocaust 1994
The Anatomy of the Holocaust Raul Hilberg† 2019-11-01 Though best known as the
author of the landmark 1961 work The Destruction of the European Jews, the
historian Raul Hilberg produced a variety of archival research, personal essays,
and other works over a career that spanned half a century. The Anatomy of the
Holocaust collects some of Hilberg’s most essential and groundbreaking
writings—many of them published in obscure journals or otherwise inaccessible to
nonspecialists—in a single volume. Supplemented with commentary and notes from
Hilberg’s longtime German editor and his biographer, it not only offers a
multifaceted look at the man and the scholar, but also traces the evolution of
Holocaust research from a marginal subdiscipline into a diverse and vital
intellectual project.
Directory of Holocaust Institutions 1988
The Sunflower Simon Wiesenthal 2008-12-18 A Holocaust survivor's surprising and
thought-provoking study of forgiveness, justice, compassion, and human
responsibility, featuring contributions from the Dalai Lama, Harry Wu, Cynthia
Ozick, Primo Levi, and more. While imprisoned in a Nazi concentration camp, Simon
Wiesenthal was taken one day from his work detail to the bedside of a dying member
of the SS. Haunted by the crimes in which he had participated, the soldier wanted
to confess to--and obtain absolution from--a Jew. Faced with the choice between
compassion and justice, silence and truth, Wiesenthal said nothing. But even years
after the way had ended, he wondered: Had he done the right thing? What would you
have done in his place? In this important book, fifty-three distinguished men and
women respond to Wiesenthal's questions. They are theologians, political leaders,
writers, jurists, psychiatrists, human rights activists, Holocaust survivors, and
victims of attempted genocides in Bosnia, Cambodia, China and Tibet. Their
responses, as varied as their experiences of the world, remind us that
Wiesenthal's questions are not limited to events of the past.
The Holocaust Donald L. Niewyk 2011 This volume in the Problems in European
Civilization series features a collection of secondary-source essays focusing on
aspects of the Holocaust. The essays in this book debate the origins of the
Holocaust, the motivations of the killers, the experience of the victims, and the
various possibilities for intervention or rescue.
Israeli Holocaust Research Boaz Cohen 2013 An exploration of the development of
Holocaust research in Israel, this book ranges from the consolidation of Holocaust
research as an academic subject in the late 1940s to the establishment of Yad
Vashem and beyond. Research on the story of historiography is often a work on
books, on the "final products" that fill academic bookshelves yet, in Israeli
Holocaust Research, Boaz Cohen illustrates that the evolution of holocaust
research in Israel has a more human element to it. Drawing on knowledge gained
through seven years of work in ten major archives in Israel, the author reveals a
previously unseen picture of the development of Israeli Holocaust research "from
below," and of the social and cultural forces influencing its character. In doing
so, a new facet to the picture emerges, of the story beyond the archive and the
people who see Holocaust research as their mission and responsibility. This book
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will be a fascinating addition to the study of Holocaust research and will be of
particular interest to students of history, historiography and Jewish studies
Becoming Hitler Thomas Weber 2017-11-09 In Becoming Hitler, Thomas Weber continues
from where he left off in his previous book, Hitler's First War, stripping away
the layers of myth and fabrication in Hitler's own tale to tell the real story of
Hitler's politicisation and radicalisation in post-First World War Munich. It is
the gripping account of how an awkward and unemployed loner with virtually no
recognisable leadership qualities and fluctuating political ideas turned into the
charismatic, self-assured, virulently anti-Semitic leader with an all-or-nothing
approach to politics with whom the world was soon to become tragically familiar.
As Weber clearly shows, far from the picture of a fully-formed political leader
which Hitler wanted to portray in Mein Kampf, his ideas and priorities were still
very uncertain and largely undefined in early 1919 - and they continued to shift
until 1923.
Different Horrors, Same Hell Myrna Goldenberg 2013-05-15 Different Horrors, Same
Hell brings together a variety of essays demonstrating the breadth of
contributions that feminist theory and gender analysis make to the study of the
Holocaust. The collection provides new perspectives on central works of Holocaust
scholarship and representation, from the books of Hannah Arendt and Ruth Kl�ger to
films such as Claude Lanzmann's Shoah and Steven Spielberg's Schindler's List.
Interviews with survivors and their descendants draw new attention to the
significance of women's roles and family structures during and in the aftermath of
the Holocaust, and interviews and archival research reveal the undercurrents of
sexual violence within the Final Solution. As Doris Bergen shows in the book's
first chapter, the focus on women's and gender issues in this collection
"complicates familiar and outworn categories, and humanizes the past in powerful
ways."
Lessons and Legacies I Peter Hayes 1991-08-01 Winner of the 1992 Anisfield-Wolf
Book Award Nearly half a century after the Nazi massacre of the Jews in Europe,
the Holocaust is now moving from the domain of experience to that of history. It
is becoming the subject of recorded rather than living memory. Is real
comprehension of the development and horror of the Nazi onslaught accessible to
us? If so, through what intellectual processes or categories of understanding, and
in the face of what temptations or diversions? How can we preserve, expand, and
apply our knowledge of why and how barbarity came to prevail? What meaning can
present and future generations derive from the catastrophe? These are the vital
questions addressed by the essays in this volume.
March to Freedom Edith Singer 2008 In March to Freedom: A Memoir of the Holocaust,
Edith Singer gives a first-hand account of the Holocaust. When she was 16, the
Nazis placed Edith and her family in the Auschwitz death camp. This memoir
describes daily life in camp: meals, roll call, sleeping, selections, tattoos,
sabotage, miracles, and eventually her march to freedom. Amidst unimaginable loss
of human rights, Edith maintains her faith, takes risks, and makes sacrifices for
others.
Teaching for Historical Literacy Matthew T. Downey 2015-07-30 Teaching for
Historical Literacy combines the elements of historical literacy into a coherent
instructional framework for teachers. It identifies the role of historical
literacy, analyzes its importance in the evolving educational landscape, and
details the action steps necessary for teachers to implement its principles
throughout a unit. These steps are drawn from the reflections of real teachers,
grounded in educational research, and consistent with the Common Core State
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Standards. The instructional arc formed by authors Matthew T. Downey and Kelly A.
Long takes teachers from start to finish, from managing the prior learning of
students to developing their metacognition and creating synthesis at the end of a
unit of study. It includes introducing topics by creating a conceptual overview,
helping students collect and analyze evidence, and engaging students in multiple
kinds of learning, including factual, procedural, conceptual, and metacognitive.
This book is a must-have resource for teachers and students of teaching interested
in improving their instructional skills, building historical literacy, and being
at the forefront of the evolving field of history education.
The United States Holocaust Memorial Museum Encyclopedia of Camps and Ghettos,
1933-1945 2012-05-04 This volume offers a comprehensive account of how the Nazis
conducted the Holocaust throughout the scattered towns and villages of Poland and
the Soviet Union. It covers more than 1,150 sites, including both open and closed
ghettos. Regional essays outline the patterns of ghettoization in 19 German
administrative regions. Each entry discusses key events in the history of the
ghetto; living and working conditions; activities of the Jewish Councils; Jewish
responses to persecution; demographic changes; and details of the ghetto's
liquidation. Personal testimonies help convey the character of each ghetto, while
source citations provide a guide to additional information. Documentation of
hundreds of smaller sites--previously unknown or overlooked in the historiography
of the Holocaust--make this an indispensable reference work on the destroyed
Jewish communities of Eastern Europe.
Writing in the Social Studies Aaron Pribble 2021-03-15 Writing in the Social
Studies is a practical guide for educators. On each page are strategies, tips, and
takeaways for teachers to implement in their classroom, while every chapter
concludes with helpful handouts to distribute directly to students. Beginning with
a framework and pacing guide, Writing in the Social Studies examines foundational,
academic, and real-world writing, concluding with a methodology for grading and a
spirited plea for teachers to write themselves. Teachers who believe in teaching
"skills through content" finally have a blueprint from which to work. Those who
understand it is imperative students graduate with the ability to think critically
and express a point of view now have a vehicle with which to achieve their goals.
Writing in the Social Studies will be the first book to tackle this crucial yet
neglected corner of the curriculum. There is a desperate need for professional
development in this area, and therefore also tremendous opportunity. It is a
professional imperative that social studies educators teach a variety of writing
skills through content. As a result they should have access to a resource which
clearly and engagingly shows them how. This is Writing in the Social Studies.
100 Brain-Friendly Lessons for Unforgettable Teaching and Learning (9-12) Marcia
L. Tate 2019-07-24 Use research- and brain-based teaching to engage students and
maximize learning Lessons should be memorable and engaging. When they are, student
achievement increases, behavior problems decrease, and teaching and learning are
fun! In 100 Brain-Friendly Lessons for Unforgettable Teaching and Learning 9-12,
best-selling author and renowned educator and consultant Marcia Tate takes her
bestselling Worksheets Don’t Grow Dendrites one step further by providing teachers
with ready-to-use lesson plans that take advantage of the way that students really
learn. Readers will find 100 cross-curricular sample lessons from each of the four
major content areas Plans designed around the most frequently-taught objectives
Lessons educators can immediately adapt 20 brain compatible, research-based
instructional strategies Questions that teachers should ask and answer when
planning lessons Guidance on building relationships with students to maximize
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learning
Africans and the Holocaust Edward Kissi 2019-08-22 This book is an original and
comparative study of reactions in West and East Africa to the persecution and
attempted annihilation of Jews in Europe and in former German colonies in subSaharan Africa during the Second World War. An intellectual and diplomatic history
of World War II and the Holocaust, Africans and the Holocaust looks at the period
from the perspectives of the colonized subjects of the Gold Coast, Nigeria, Sierra
Leone, Kenya, Tanganyika, and Uganda, as well as the sovereign peoples of Liberia
and Ethiopia, who wrestled with the social and moral questions that the war and
the Holocaust raised. The five main chapters of the book explore the pre-Holocaust
history of relations between Jews and Africans in West and East Africa,
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perceptions of Nazism in both regions, opinions of World War II, interpretations
of the Holocaust, and responses of the colonized and sovereign peoples of West and
East Africa to efforts by Great Britain to resettle certain categories of Jewish
refugees from Europe in the two regions before and during the Holocaust. This book
will be of use to students and scholars of African history, Holocaust and Jewish
studies, and international or global history.
Israeli-Romanian Relations at the End of the Ceausescu Era Yosef Govrin 2014-02-25
Yosef Govrin was the Israeli Ambassador to Romania in the twilight of the
communist era. Govrin describes Israeli-Romanian relations as he observed them
from 1985 to 1989 after which the leader of Romania was deposed.

5/5

Downloaded from freshcraftco.com on August 11, 2022 by guest

